From: Lindsay Magill <lindsaymagill55@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 8:06 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4045

To whom it may concern,

| was very excited to hear about HB 4045, as it is a step I've been hoping for Oregon to take. With the amount of
homeless dogs and cats through the state, nation, and world, pet stores are part of the solution. In addition, most
puppies in pet stores come from puppy mills, where animals are bred constantly and kept in heinous conditions. The
puppies produced are often unhealthy, both physically, psychologically, and genetically. Please support on HB 4045 for
the sake of the homeless pets and the ones suffering in mills.

Thank you,
Lindsay Magill
Troutdale, OR



